
SIT Meeting – February 5, 2015 
Members Present:  Susan Savage, Anna King, Sandra Smith, Ann Trader, Mandy Williamson, Nicole Revis, 

Sarah Souderes, and Carol Clarke. 

Items of Discussion: 

 

School Improvement Plan  

 Copies of our School Report card along with a letter will go out to parents soon.   

 We discussed cost of making copies at our school.  Currently, it is too high.  Each 
teacher will be given a report of their copy costs (in relation to what our average copy 
cost should be each month) to help keep costs down.   

 Our External Review meeting with Dr. Nolte will be Wednesday, February 18th.  

 We had no discussion today concerning our School Improvement Plan. 
 
 

 

Submitted by Carol A. Clarke 


